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Princes Highway, Moruya – safety and 
efficiency upgrades 
Princes Highway Corridor safety and efficiency upgrades  

August 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW (Transport) is 
delivering $2.5 million of safety and 
efficiency upgrades on the Princes 
Highway at Moruya to improve safety, 
efficiency and traffic flow on this 
section of the highway. 

What work are we doing?  
We are extending the existing northbound 
overtaking lane on the highway by around 550 
metres south of Malabar Drive. This will help 
improve traffic flow by increasing capacity on this 
section of the highway. It will also provide a safe 
option for motorists to pass slower vehicles, such 
as heavy vehicles and vehicles towing caravans. 

We will also be upgrading the intersection at 
Malabar Drive to ensure it aligns with current road 
design standards. Shoulder widening will be 
carried out which will provide additional space for 
left-turning vehicles to safely exit the Princes 
Highway into Malabar Drive. 

Work will also include: 

• road widening to accommodate the 
additional overtaking lane and widened 
shoulders 

• road surface and drainage improvements 

• installing roadside flexible steel rail barriers 

• reinstating the existing one-metre-wide 
centreline. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We’ll be working on the Princes Highway at 
Moruya, between Shelley Road and Malabar 
Drive, between 6am and 6pm weekdays starting 
Tuesday 2 September 2025 for up to three 
months, weather permitting.  

What will this mean for you? 
While work is under way, you may notice: 

• workers and vehicles in the area 

• traffic controllers and signage  

• lane closures and reduced speed limits  

• noise from machinery and equipment. 
Single lane closures, stop/slow traffic control and 
a reduced speed limit of 40 km/h will be in place 
for the safety of road users and our workers.  
Road users should allow up to five minutes’ 
additional travel time, drive to the conditions and 
follow the direction of signs and traffic control.  

Managing our effects on the 
community 
As this location is a high traffic area, Transport 
will ensure work is carried out to minimise 
impacts to traffic and the community, particularly 
residents living along the project length and on 
Malabar Drive. 

Transport thanks the community for their 
patience during this time. 
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Changes to Malabar Drive intersection 

 
 
 
 

Contact us 

 
Project Infoline 1800 555 638 

 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/princeshighwaycseu 

 

princeshighway@transport.nsw.gov.au 
 

PO Box 477  
Wollongong, NSW 2500 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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